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NH’s first annual

BEST PRACTICES IN VISION EDUCATION conference
Bringing together teachers of the visually impaired and other educators, special education directors and administrators and parents 

Thursday, October 25, 2007

9:00 am – 4:00 pm

Highlander Conference Center, Manchester, NH

Featuring 

Dr. Phil Hatlen

Superintendent, Texas School for the Blind and Visually Impaired

Phil began his career as an educator of visually impaired children in 1957 as a teacher of students in an inclusive setting in Berkeley, California.  In 1962, he became Principal of the California School for the Blind.  Phil joined the faculty at San Francisco State University in 1966 and for 24 years prepared future teachers of blind and visually impaired students.  In 1990, he became Superintendent of the Texas School for the Blind and Visually Impaired.  He will retire from this position in August, 2007.  Phil has presented and written extensively about such issues as curriculum, educational placement, and educational needs of visually impaired children.

The day will feature presentations and discussion with Phil Hatlen, touching on such topics as:
· The heart of the IEP: Assessment, instructional goals and placement

· Determining caseload size 
· How do the classroom teacher and Teacher of Visually Impaired (TVI) work together to instruct children with vision impairment?

· Am I addressing the goals of the National Agenda?

As a teacher -- As an administrator -- As a parent

· My role in meeting the educational needs contained in the Expanded Core Curriculum

As a teacher -- As an administrator -- As a parent

· A summary of “Best Practices” and how we measure up.

Due to generous support from the NH Department of Education, 

this special event is offered at NO COST to all participants!!

Registration materials will be available soon…watch your mail and check our website
www.nercve.umb.edu/nhpd
NHPDCVE is funded by the NH Department of Education and coordinated by ATECH Services

